East Larimer County Water District
Public Notice of Rate Hearing — December 17, 2024

Pursuant to Section 32-1-1001(2), C.R.S., notice is hereby provided that at 5:30pm
on December 17, 2024, the Board of Directors for the East Larimer County Water
District will be holding a public meeting at 232 S. Link Lane, Fort Collins, CO, to
discuss, among other things, an adjustment to the District’s monthly rate and the
District’s service charges and fees.

Posted online and at District office: November 15, 2024



